
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/3/2017 9:34:51 AM
Subject: RE: WIS

They said that the video did not make it on to the website but that the archive department may be able to send it to 
me somehow so I followed up with that department and am waiting to hear back.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 9:10 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: WIS
 
​Haven't seen anything up yet on WIS. Please see if they have that video
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